
From: Gary Durrant <Gary.Durrant@guildford.gov.uk>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 10:53 AM 
To: Regulatory Services <regulatoryservices@guildford.gov.uk> 
Subject: Street Trading Application Received - The Little Bean [UNC] 
Importance: High 
 
Dear Licensing 
 
I am very familiar with the location and would comment as follows: 
 
Whilst the provision of refreshment facilities are convenient, there are established facilities at 
Newlands Corner which have adequate parking, toilets and litter bins. 
 
The road access is very restricted and the car park is full on most days during the summer. If there 
are generators or  gatherings of people attracted by the facility, you may also wish to consider the 
noise  impact on the nearby residences shown on the plan. 
 
I would confirm an objection to this application 
 
Regards 
 
Gary Durrant CEnvH MCIEH 
Environmental Protection Lead 
Environment and Regulatory Services 
Guildford Borough Council 
Millmead House, Millmead, Guildford, Surrey, GU2 4BB 
Tel: 01483 444373 l Email:Gary.Durrant@guildford.gov.uk 
 
Guildford Borough Council 
Twitter | Facebook |  Instagram | Sign up to our enewsletter 
 
 

 
Find out more Clean Air Night | Global Action Plan (actionforcleanair.org.uk) 
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